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Dates for your diary 
 

20.01.20  -   11 plus parent information meeting 

  5.30pm Year 5 

21.01.20  -   Reception class trip to Rand Farm  

  Park 

24.01.20  -  School church service 2.45pm 

31.01.20  -  Sports Hall Athletics 

10.02.20   -  Bikeability for Year 5 starts 

10.02.20  -   Oak Class Stay & Learn 2.30 p.m. 

11.02.20  -   Willow Class Worship 9.00 a.m. 

11.02.20  -   Silver Birch Stay & Learn 2.30 p.m. 

12.02.20  -   Rowan & Hazel class Worship 

  9.00 a.m. 

Dear Parents, 

The children are all working hard and enjoying their new learning topics; it has been lovely to see some of the 

excellent work going on in classrooms.    

All clubs have started this week and it has been lovely to see how many children have signed up to attend one of 

our clubs.  There are still a few spaces left in some clubs so if you haven’t yet signed up, please do so or see Mrs 

Kelby or Mrs Mason in the office and they will be happy to help. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Bentley  

Having a clear out after Christmas? 

We would appreciate any donations of unwanted 

toys or board games. 

If you have anything please drop it off at the 

office and we would be most grateful.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

There are still some spaces in some clubs.  

Parents Evening Booking System  

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.parentseveningsy

stem.co.uk/ 

Viking Link Project  

This week, Rowan and Silver Birch took part in the big launch of an engineering project to learn all about the 

Viking Link. The Viking Link is a cable that is being laid between Bicker and Denmark. We will be sharing energy 

between the UK and Denmark via this impressive cable. The children learned all about how engineers work in 

different ways to allow projects like this become a reality. We were lucky to meet the Project Manager from 

Viking Link who spent time with us answering questions and teaching us technical skills as the workshops 


